
Wedding Photography  

Photographers may begin to set up no more 

than 90 minutes prior to the start of the 

wedding, though they may arrive earlier to 

view the building. This policy includes the 

use of the Cathedral grounds as well as the 

interior of the building. Pre-wedding  

photography must be completed 30 minutes 

prior to the ceremony. As long as the  

families and wedding party remain available 

near where the photos are being taken, this 

timeframe will be sufficient. 

The sanctuary is a sacred space and cameras 

are not permitted within it. Photographers 

may pose the wedding party and families on 

the sanctuary steps in front of the altar, and 

in no other part of the sanctuary. Photogra-

phers are not allowed in the choir loft.  

Flash photography may occur during the 

processional and recessional only, but not 

during the ceremony. While the ceremony is 

in progress, photographers must remain  

behind the seated guests, and are asked to 

refrain from disruptive movement. Video-

graphers are to remain stationary during the 

ceremony. Please note that there are very 

few electrical outlets in the Cathedral. 

After the ceremony, all final photography 

must be completed within 30 minutes.  

The Cathedral of Saint Paul respectfully  

requests that wedding photographers and 

videographers cooperate with the spiritual 

nature of the wedding celebration, remain 

respectful of this sacred environment, and 

work within the guidelines presented here. 

Whenever an organization holds an event at the  

Cathedral of Saint Paul for which a photographer is 

hired, both the organization and the photographer 

must sign an Addendum for Photography, which  

iterates the following guidelines. The signed Adden-

dum for Photography must be submitted to the  

Cathedral of Saint Paul no less than one week prior to 

the event. No requests will be honored after that time. 

Only one official photographer is allowed for an event 

at the Cathedral of Saint Paul (concerts, lectures, etc.). 

The event photographer must sign in for a credential 

at the Welcome Center prior to the event, and display 

it on a lanyard during of the event. 

Event photographers are never allowed in the sanctu-

ary and are only allowed in the gallery (choir loft) by 

the written permission of the Director of Music, 

which should be requested at least one week in  

advance. Photographers must show written permis-

sion signed by the Director of Music to Security  

before being admitted into the gallery. 

Flash photography is restricted to pre- and post-event 

times and periods of applause. Photographers should 

be aware of the proceedings of the event, being care-

ful not to take photos or move in a way that distracts 

the participants or the congregation.  

The Cathedral of Saint Paul reserves the right to  

require any photographer to cease and desist from 

photography at any time, either verbally or in writing, 

for any reason.  
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